SANDRA SORINI ELSER

SSORINI@BODMANLAW.COM 734-930-2495

June 29, 2015

VIA HAND DELIVERY

BODMAN PLC SUITE 400 201 SOUTH DIVISION STREET ANN ARBOR, MICHIGAN 48104 734-930-2494 FAX 734-761-3780





Re: The Glen

Dear Ms. Rampson,

Enclosed are two (2) CDs and one (1) hard copy of the following information submitted by Catherine Ann Development Company, LLC for The Glen Planned Unit Development Pre-petition conference:

- 1. Cover Letter from Catherine Ann Development Company, LLC
- 2. Pre-petition conference submission, together with attachments A, B and C
- 3. Comparison Chart (attachment D)
- 4. Conceptual Planned Unit Development Plan, sketches, drawings and building elevations (attachment E)

I understand that this matter is set for Planning Commission consideration at its working session at the end of the July 7, 2015 regular Planning Commission meeting.

If you have questions, please contact me or the applicant, Craig Singer (248) 321-5900.

Sui Elle

Very truly yours,

Sandra Sorini Elser

SLS:bk

cc: Craig Singer via email